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Dear Chair & members of the committee,
I'am writing to voice my opposition to bill HB 2803.

In the state of Kansas, we should not prohibit law enforcement from enforcing federal gun laws.
This is unconstitutional, unenforceable and ultimately a massive waste of time in money and
litigation.

The vast majority of Kansans support common sense ground gun reform.
® 72.3% support universal background checks
® 77.9% support 21-year-old age requirement
® 73.3% support red flag laws
® 72.3% 3-day waiting period

We want our law enforcement to be able to safely do their jobs and keep all of us safe. Why are
we actively disregarding the voice of constituents?

Please listen to us and vote no on bill HB 2803.

Jory Hennelly
Shawnee



